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www.keeponsquirrelling.com 

Privacy Statement 
To keep up to date with Keep On Squirrelling services, products, free offers, events, news and promotions please opt-in. 

 

Keep On Squirrelling will only keep your data for the purposes set out above. The only third parties who are involved are those who work on our website and  
those who edit our video and picture content. We will be reviewing regularly the processes for keeping all data safe and in line with the new GDPR laws. 

 

  CONSENT FORM – Please fill out below 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

        Our Outcomes 

1. Transform Financial Education 

2. Empower Children to Keep 

Money 

3. Teach Real Life Principles 

 

 

 
 

Keep On Squirrelling require your consent to capture pictures and videos of the students playing the game, participating in the 

Financial Education Programme and gaining their feedback regarding what they have learnt from the Programme to build 

awareness for others to see, in the safe settings provided. Footage may appear on our website, social media platforms and any 

other promotional purposes. 

Note: If we are not given consent by the parent / guardian no pictures or video’s will be published of your child. 

I (parent / legal guardian) agree to the photography and videography taken of my child for the purposes set out above.  
 

Signed:                Parent / Guardian Name:     

Childs Full Name:               Class:                                       School:  

Telephone:                  Email:  

 

  

 

 

 

Teacher Testimonial: 
‘…Gary engaged the whole school and made 
them think about the importance of saving as 
well as spending...I believe Gary’s energy and 
charismatic teaching style really draws the 
children in, making a potentially boring topic 
exciting! And children are already 
telling me how much they are saving out of 
their pocket money ‘for a rainy day’.’’ 
– Jo Donnellan, Head, Chivenor Primary School 
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Opportunity for your child:  

We are excited to announce your child will be participating in our fun and educational Money 
Management Programme between 3-7th February 2020.  
 

Why is it important to teach 
children Financial Education?  

Statistics show money habits are being 
formed at primary school age.  

 Please support our mission by 
following, liking and sharing what we 
do on our social media platforms:  

Twitter: @keeponsquirrel  
Facebook: keeponsquirrelling  
Website: www.keeponsquirrelling.com 

 


